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Mr. Fraznk Piro

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1845 Sherman St.

Denver, Colorado

Dear Frank:

I am writing to you with regards to a well SW SE, Section 13,
9N-57W. This well is operated by John Pivonka. The purchaser of
the .0oil is Dean Ressler and the owner of most of the mineral is
Mrs. Jean McKenzie. Mrs. McKenzie has been in to see me about this
well several times and she feels concerned that she is not receiving
all of her share of the money from the oil produced. She has talked
to both Pivonka and Bessler and apparently they were both too busy to
spend much time explaining to her about the production on a stripper
well like this.

Mrs. McKenzie is a very responsible type person or I wouldn't
bother writing to you about this., In all probability she is receiving
all the money due her, but I thought it might ease her mind if I
could get the production records on this well by the month for the
last three or four years, and if I could get the well history of any
remedial work done during the last three or four years.

If you do not have time for someone to do this, I will
probably be in Denver in the next month or so and can do it myself,
but my tax work has already started so I will be pretty busy for the
next three or four months.

Thanks for any help you can give me on this and have a
- Merry Christmas.

Very truly yours,

W. H.



